
Dear EPA,  
 
Please consider this the Heritage Branch response to the supplement to the EIS for the Australia-Asia 
PowerLink Project.  
 
The Heritage Branch has no issues with the supplement to the draft EIS. The Heritage Branch notes 
the work that has been done to date, and the commitments to mitigation.  
 
If the project does progress, the proponent has formally committed to further consideration of 
maritime heritage issues in the documentation which is appreciated.  
 
Regards 
 
David  
 
Senior Heritage Officer/Maritime Archaeologist 
Heritage Branch 
Community Participation and Inclusion 
Territory Families, Housing and Communities 
 
 
 


